
HELP REBUILD A BETTER 
I-84 IN HARTFORD! 

Have ideas  
on how to  

fix I-84?

We want to hear from you!

JOIN US!
Tired of  
sitting in  
traffic?

Visit our website or follow us on social media to learn more.
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Connecticut Department of Transportation

i84hartford.com facebook.com/i84hartford @i84hartford @i84hartford

Join us during our two-day Open Planning Studio to learn about this project to rebuild nearly two miles 
of the highway and many of the surrounding streets in Hartford. We want to hear how YOU think I-84 
can be a better neighbor and travel partner, as well as what changes you would like would like to see in 
your neighborhood. 

We will be at The Lyceum at 227 Lawrence Street in Hartford all day on Thursday, February 25th  
(8:30 AM - 7:30 PM), and Friday, February 26th (9:00 AM - 5:00 PM). We will have drawings of what 
the city could look like if I-84 is rebuilt as bridges, a lowered highway, or a tunnel. This is a unique 
opportunity to share your ideas on roadway connections and economic development in the Hartford 
region. 

This event is for anyone who lives in Hartford or travels on I-84 or other roads in the city. Light snacks 
will be provided. We look forward to seeing you!  

Visit i84hartford.com for more details on the meetings and project.
Hosted by the Connecticut Department of Transportation. 


